
ALTO LAKES WATER & SANITATION DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO REVIEW AND CONSIDER FOR APPROVAL  

THE PROPOSED DISTRICT FY2020 FINAL OPERATING BUDGET.  

The Alto Lakes Water & Sanitation District Board will hold a public hearing during a Regular meeting to 

discuss, consider for adoption, and possibly adopt the District’s proposed FY2020 Final Operating Budget. This 

public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 25, 2019, beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the District offices at 214 Lake 

Shore Drive, in Alto, New Mexico 88312.  All interested persons are invited to attend and participate in the 

public hearing portion of the meeting. 

 

Rachel Muldowney, Asst. Secretary 

Alto Lakes Water & Sanitation District 

 


